
PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE

Teachers value this chance to sit down with you for an uninterrupted time to create meaningful connections around your
child’s educational experience.  
You know more about your student than anyone at school.
Talking with the teacher about your student will help pave the way for your student to do well in class and will help you to
understand what is happening at school. 

Conferences are scheduled in half hour time periods
Check in with your student’s classroom teacher if you have not yet scheduled a conference or if you forgot your date and
time.

Dear Marysville Families,

Happy November and welcome to our second quarter of learning! As we enter this next term we would appreciate your
feedback. Please let us know what is working or if you are experiencing any challenges.

In addition to learning, safety is a priority for us. One area of ongoing concern is the traffic around school during arrival and
dismissal. Please drop off students on the building side of the street, facing the correct traffic direction. If students need to
cross the street, they should use the crosswalk in front of the school on Raymond or at the corner of 77th and Raymond. It is
very unsafe for students to run across the street in the middle of traffic! Also, please do not park or stop to drop off students in
the bus zone located on the northwest corner of the school building( along 77th Ave, by the ramp doorway).

Our other safety concern is student illness. Please do not send a student to school if they have any of the following symptoms:
Fever, New Cough or difficulty breathing, Headache, Diarrhea, Vomiting, skin rash, red eyes, jaundice, or acting differently
without a reasonable explanation.  
Thank you for your cooperation and consideration. We want all of us to be in school as much as possible and to stop the
spread!

Maintaining connections between families and classrooms is always important to us.
Fortunately, it’s almost Conference Time!

Please join us for Parent Teacher Conferences on either Monday ,November 21st or Tuesday, November 22nd, 2022

Please reach out if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Cathy Murray

she/her/hers 
Principal
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A note about Immunizations:

Letters recently went out about missing or incomplete immunizations. If you have received one of these letters, please
bring any updated immunization information to your school before winter break in December. If your child has received
the vaccines, fill in the dates on the enclosed Certificate of Immunization Status form, sign it, and bring it to your child’s
school. If you would like to get your child vaccinated, bring the enclosed Certificate of Immunization Status form to your
medical provider or a Multnomah County Student Health Center.

* If you would like a nonmedical exemption for your child, you need to turn in two forms: 1. Certificate of Immunization
Status—Fill in the dates of any vaccines your child has received, fill out the nonmedical exemption section by marking the
vaccines for which you would like an exemption, and sign the form. AND 2. Vaccine Education Certificate— This
certificate is provided after either receiving the required education about immunizations from a health care practitioner
or after watching the online vaccine education module and printing the certificate. For more information, go to
www.healthoregon.org/vaccineexemption. ( Oregon Health Authority : Nonmedical Vaccine Exemptions : Immunization
Resources : State of Oregon )
If your child needs a medical exemption, get a letter from your child’s healthcare provider and bring it to the school.
Medical exemptions are reviewed and approved by the Multnomah County Health Department.

Exclusion day is the third Wednesday in February. Per Oregon law, children whose immunization records are not current
by this date will not be able to attend school until their information is updated. 

* Student Health Centers are no cost medical clinics, located within high schools. They are available to all Multnomah
County families with school-age children and youth (ages 5-18). For an appointment, call your nearest location: ●
North/Northeast: Jefferson HS (503-988-3360), McDaniel HS (503-988-3382), Roosevelt HS (503-988-3909), Benson
HS/Marshall campus (503-418-0409) ● Southeast: Cleveland HS (503-988-3350), Franklin HS (503-988-3370) ● East
County: Centennial HS (503-988-5488), David Douglas HS (503-988-3554), Parkrose HS (503-988-3392), Reynolds HS (503-
988-3340)  

Vicky A, (she,her,hers), School Health Assistant, vgenge@mesd.k12.or.us

FROM THE HEALTH OFFICE

Tonight's dinner plan: Atlas Pizza! Today (Tuesday, November
1st) Atlas will donate 20% of its direct sales to Family
Association. This does include third-party delivery services,
but Atlas delivers directly for just $4. You can place orders
over the phone, in person, or on their website. The more pizza
you eat, the more funds MFA will have to impact our school
community! 

Please join us for our next Family Association meeting on
Wednesday, November 16 from 6 - 7pm. This will be a virtual
meeting (join here), in hopes that families who cannot attend
in person have an opportunity to connect. We will be hearing
from our small groups working on initiatives related to
cleaning up our routes to school and safety for kids crossing
82nd Ave, along with learning about ways to support our
teachers and staff at the district level.

FAMILY ASSOCIATION

TAG REMINDER
The Talented and Gifted Program referral window is

now open. The referral form can be found on

Marysville school website, under the "Academics" tab,

on the "Talented and Gifted" page. All parent

referrals are due by November 29th.   If you need

more information please contact Heather Robertson

at hroberts@pps.net, she/her/hers

http://www.healthoregon.org/vaccineexemption
https://www.oregon.gov/OHA/PH/PreventionWellness/VaccinesImmunization/GettingImmunized/Pages/non-medical-exemption.aspx
mailto:vgenge@mesd.k12.or.us
https://www.atlaspizzapdx.com/
https://meet.google.com/afs-zeiz-qmi
mailto:hroberts@pps.net


FROM THE
LIBRARY

The open enrollment period for
individual and family health coverage
runs from November 1 to January 15 in
Oregon. Health insurance covers
essential health benefits critical to
maintaining individual health and
treating illness and accidents. Health
insurance helps to reduce medical
and prescription drug costs, making
health care more affordable and thus
more accessible. Without insurance,
people face considerable barriers in
receiving health services. The Oregon
Health Insurance Marketplace offers
information, including types of
coverage and links to free application
assistance. 

November is Native American and
Native Alaskan Heritage month. So this
month in the K-5 Media classes, stories
written by Native American authors
and about Native American characters
will be on display in library for students
to check out. Classes will also be
learning how to use the library catalog
and about genres to better be able to
choose books independently.

SUN

HEALTHCARE
INSURANCE 

DAYLIGHT
SAVINGS
Don't forget to "Fall Back"

on November 6th and set

your clocks back one hour

for Daylight Savings!

https://www.google.com/url?q=https%3A%2F%2Fhealthcare.oregon.gov%2FDocuments%2F440-5050_How%2520to%2520Get%2520Health%2520Ins_0922.pdf&sa=D&sntz=1&usg=AOvVaw1SJxA6iI4J7fkTrba64ted
https://www.google.com/url?q=https%3A%2F%2Fhealthcare.oregon.gov%2Fmarketplace%2FPages%2Findex.aspx&sa=D&sntz=1&usg=AOvVaw23uI9ppNSQZVpxv5W6V6TF



